Mr, ¥ W, I-mgl
214 Grant Building,

Atlanta, Georgia.
Dear Nr, Lang:

- I am enclosing a oarbon copy of a letter that
I have written to lir. Roy E., Bonar, Superintendent of
Schools at Alta Vista, Jowa. JNrs Donar visited our

eoaching school at Boona.

_ Ihawmthurdeyoulinmtvrohyou
some two weeks ago.

Coach sﬁrb\mk of de digh School of
Kansas City, Kans Ksnsas, oalled me and sent a boy down with
some bad arches. I recommended that he wire you for an
arch normalizer. ' -

_ I trust thet I may hear from you in the near
fubture. | |

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




